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P-TECH Is Back And Ready To Go In 2019 
 
Firstly - Congratulations to all the students who completed their two year Certificates 
at the end of last year.  As our P-TECH student Jack Terrill said at a meeting last year 
"this is a great qualification to have in my back pocket" as I move forward with my 
future career.  
 
In 2019 P-TECH will have a brand new stream of study with a Certificate II in 
Automotive (Motor Mechanics) being offered.  Two lucky Year 10 students will 
commence their work placements at Blood Toyota.  Other Year 10 students will be in 
Laboratory Skills, IT and Business placements with our P-TECH partners.  
 
This week Denver T commenced his work placement with his mentors Nathan and 
Steve at the Royal Geelong Yacht Club (RGYC).  As part of  his induction he did a tour 
of the facilities, heard all about the multi million dollar building project about to 
commence and was presented with his RGYC T-Shirt, ID card and lanyard ready to 
start. He will study a Certificate III in Business over the next two years at the Gordon.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Thank you to Phil C, Nathan B and Steve H from the RGYC for your continued support 

of the  
P-TECH Program.  


